
We had a cold week at FRES and unfortunately most days students had to
be indoors for recess. But they made the best of the situation and found
alternative ways to have fun and release some energy. We are hoping for
warmer days when we return after spring break in March. 

At FRES, a secure campus drill took place on Tuesday, February 18th and
staff and students did a fabulous job. 

This week 4th grade had their final popcorn sale on Friday, raising $431.16
for the economic plant sale. Great job 4th graders! Funds will go to
materials needed to grow plants for the annual town wide plant sale. More
information to come in the spring. 

This week we began introducing the CARES and kindness whole school
student recognition awards.  One student will be nominated and
recognized each month. February teachers nominated students for the
Cooperation Ambassador award. 

C - Cooperation
A - Assertion
R - Responsibilty
E - Empathy 
S - Self Control 

Congratulations to the 5th grade boys and girls WJAA basketball teams!
They both won their jamboree championship and girls were undefeated
the entire season! 
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NO SCHOOL FEBRUARY 24-28
ENJOY YOUR VACATION

4TH GRADE RAISED $431.16



This week at LCS, we endured the cold and got
creative for indoor recess! Students have
been reading, tapping, and spelling CVC
(consonant vowel consonant) words. On
Friday, we celebrated February vacation with
pancakes and PJ’s! Students and staff were
cozy in their PJs and enjoyed some pancakes.
Over February vacation, we encourage
families to practice subtraction and addition
facts together. Students can add and subtract
objects around the house! On Friday, March
7th, we will have a visit from Steve Blunt the
musician! Have a safe and healthy break! 
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Hello LCS & FRES families!

I can’t believe it’s already February vacation! This year has flown
by to say the least. The growth I’ve seen from our students in the
past 6 months has been truly phenomenal. What impresses me
most are students displays of kindness, selflessness, empathy,
and independence.

Lunch groups are still going strong, along with individual
counseling, group counseling, and class lessons. I’ve enjoyed the
connections I’ve made with parents & guardians through out the
year. For those I haven’t had the pleasure to meet, always feel
free to reach out with any comments, questions, or concerns that
may arise with your kiddo. I’m here to help the best I can! I hope
everyone has a safe and memorable break! See everyone soon. 

With gratitude,
Samuel Metivier (Mr. M)
School Counselor
603-732-9268 ext 3269

GUIDANCE 
WITH MR. M



Upcoming
Events 

2/24-2/28 Mid-Winter Break3/7 Skate Night at FRES 3/8 Annual District Meeting -Child care will be provided3/20 Spring Concert (K,1st,2nd)

Riddle of the Week: 

What 7-letter word is spelled  the
same backward and forward?

The first 5 students who know the answer and
who come to the front office will receive a

small prize. 

Last weeks answer to the
riddle is a “secret”!

SAU 63 is currently looking for
substitute teachers for all areas
and all grades. If you would like
to be a part of our team, please
fill out the applications today!

DISTRICT MEETING: SATURDAY,
MARCH 8TH @ 9:00 AM

SNOW DATE MONDAY, MARCH 10TH
 

DISTRICT VOTING:
TUESDAY, MARCH 11TH 

@ 8AM-7PM WILTON
@ 10AM-7PM LYNDEBOROUGH






